
 

 

 

13 October 2020 

Dear John 

Auditor General for Wales Report: Rough Sleeping in Wales – Everyone’s Problem; No One’s 
Responsibility 

The Auditor General for Wales published this Report in July which was considered in Public 
Accounts Committee in September.  

Members were of the view that as your Committee has undertaken valuable work in this 
area, that I ask your Committee to consider the policy aspects discussed in the report.  

The Public Accounts Committee will consider the review of Strategic Partnerships as part 
of our inquiry on the Barriers to the successful Implementation of the Well-Being of Future 
Generations (Wales) Act 2015 and we may possibly use that issue as a case study. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nick Ramsay MS 
Chair 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg / We welcome correspondence in Welsh or 
English. 

John Griffiths MS – Chair, Equalities, Local Government and 
Communities Committee 

https://www.wao.gov.uk/system/files/publications/Rough-sleeping-Eng_0.pdf

